
 

 
 
 

19 April 2024 
 
 
Jilbup Primary School 
262 Whadjuk Drive 
Hammond Park WA 6164 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
 
 
Student Leader lunch at Parliament House 

 
As the Member for Cockburn in the WA Parliament, I host school student leaders for lunch at 
Parliament House each year to recognise and encourage their achievements. 
 
With the opening of Jilbup Primary School this year, I'm extending an invitation for the Year 6 
students to join me for lunch next month. 
 
The details of the lunch are: 
 

Date: Tuesday 14 May 2024 
Time: 12noon to approximately 1:30pm 
Dress code: School uniform 

 
The students will be transported to and from Parliament House by the school and teachers 
will accompany the students throughout the trip and lunch. 
 
If you have any questions about the lunch, please feel free to contact either the school or my 
office directly. 
 
 
Best regards 
 
 
 
 
 
David Scaife MLA 
MEMBER FOR COCKBURN 


